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Friday 7th October  
 
RWI QR codes 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We are excited to share with you an innovative way to support your child's phonics learning journey at 
home. Starting from this week, alongside the weekly spellings, we will be providing QR codes that link to 
Read Write Inc. (RWI) virtual classroom videos corresponding to the sounds your children have been learning 
in phonics. 
 
The QR codes we are providing each week will lead you to RWI virtual classroom videos that align with the 
specific sounds your child has been focusing on during their phonics lessons. These videos are a valuable 
resource to reinforce what they have learned in school and support their continued phonics development. 
 
How to Use the QR Codes: 
1. Open your smartphone or tablet's camera app. 
2. Hold your device over the QR code provided in the weekly spellings package. 
3. A link will appear on your screen. Click on it to access the corresponding RWI virtual classroom video. 

 
The RWI virtual classroom videos are designed to engage and assist your child in their phonics journey. They 
provide an opportunity for your child to: 
 
- Review the sounds learned in class. 
- Practice blending and decoding words. 
- Gain confidence in their phonics skills. 
- Enjoy an interactive and fun learning experience. 
 
Please be aware that these video links have an expiration date. They will be accessible for 10 days from the 
date of distribution. After this period, the links will no longer be valid. The combination of in-class phonics 
lessons and these interactive videos at home will help reinforce their phonics knowledge and further develop 
their reading and writing skills. 
 
If you have any questions or encounter any issues with the QR codes or video access, please feel free to 
reach out to us. Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education. Together, we can ensure 
their success in phonics and beyond. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr L Fellows   Mrs M Dodd 
Headteacher   Early Reading Lead 
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